
1605 Foul Bay Rd, Oak Bay
$1,199,000

Discover this charming Oak Bay character home, 
beautifully updated and brimming with modern 
conveniences. Featuring new flooring in the 
renovated kitchen and baths, a new gas stove, new 
gas furnace, re-built fireplace, this residence offers 
both style and functionality. Enjoy the open-plan 
kitchen with granite countertops, ss appliances, 
and elegant glass panel cabinetry. The 4-pc 
bathroom has been tastefully remodeled, 
complementing the home's old-growth floors, 9 ft 
ceilings with crown molding, and stunning built-
ins. Bedrooms are insulated from noise by an 
enclosed verandah. The bright 10x11 dining room, 
with closet, could easily serve as a third bedroom 
on the main floor. Nestled on a corner lot with 
driveway access from quiet Chaucer St, this home 
is just moments away from schools, shops, 
restaurants, and public transit. The private yard, 
framed by a mature hedge, provides a serene 
escape. Experience the perfect blend of character 
and modern living in this delightful home! 
(id:56120)

KEY INFORMATION

MLS® 979092

Residential Detached

North Oak Bay

3 Bedrooms

1 Bathroom

2,097 SF

4,500 SF Lot

FEATURES

Year Built: 1923

Listed By: Engel & Volkers Vancouver Island
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